
PDN Number: MQ2081901 
Issue Date: 5/15/2008 

 
 
 
 
 
       

       
Dear Valued Customer, 
 
Fairchild Semiconductor wishes to advise you that we must immediately discontinue the 
product(s) listed below.  Our records indicate that you have purchased one or more of the listed 
products.  Fairchild is unable to accept any further orders for the listed products.  
 
 

Discontinued Product(s) Manufacturer of Replacement 
Product(s) 

Replacement Product(s) 

FMG2G150US60 2MBI150N-060 Fuji 
FMG2G200US60 2MBI200N-060 Fuji 
FMG2G300LS60E None N/A 
FMG2G300US60 2MBI300N-060 Fuji 
FMG2G300US60E 2MBI300N-060 Fuji 
FMG2G400LS60 None N/A 
FMG2G400US60 2MBI400N-060 Fuji 

 
 
Fairchild Semiconductor regrets any inconvenience this action may have on you or your 
company.  Please do not hesitate to call your local Fairchild sales representative within thirty (30) 
days with any questions or special needs you may have.  
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Fairchild Semiconductor Corporation  
 
cc  Tom Hudson   
 Celsa Gonzalez    
 


